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Hello My dear Parents,                     JUNIOR ORATOR - PHASE II                       September 24, 2024 
 

Greetings and Love to all of you! 
                  

In continuation of my circular addressed to you dated September 20, 2024, please                    

be informed that the school has taken a decision to conduct the “JUNIOR ORATOR - PHASE II” 

with the promise of the students that they will perform better than the                                            

Junior Orator - Phase I. 
 

• Working in the school for the past 12 years, has enabled me to know how valuable           

“Public Speaking” is for the children. The best period of life when students can become 

confident individuals, is the primary school years (ages : 5 - 11).    

• Primary school lays the foundation for future academic and personal growth. Students        

are eager to learn and explore, fostering a sense of wonder and excitement during            

their primary school years. Therefore, this is the right time to train them. 

• Interacting with peers and teachers, children develop social skills and communication skills 

in primary school years. We can’t expect them much when they move to the middle           

school and high school.  

• Encouragement and praise from teachers and parents boost their self-esteem and                     

self-confidence - so given them opportunities now and praise them. 

• Public speaking programs in the school are confidence building strategies for                        

primary school students. 
 

ATTEND THE PUBLIC SPEAKING SESSION OF YOUR CHILD ONCE AGAIN AND                            

SEE THE DIFFERENCE. 

                         

         Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                        Principal 
 

Parents can choose any topic of your concern at the interest of your child. The duration          

for the speech is ONE and HALF minutes (90 seconds only). Give rehearsals and practices        

to your child during the Dasara Vacation. Ensure that your child delivers the speech at his/her 

best in the school. You will be the audience for your child. The class will be divided                

into 04 groups. You should come to school only on the day when your child performs. 

 

Contd… 
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Don’t select difficult topics or choose hard words beyond the child’s level. Don’t pressurize  

the child to memorize beyond his/her capacity. The rest you know everything - as a parent. 

Make sure that the children do better than their first attempt - MY DREAM. 
 

JUNIOR ORATOR - PHASE II will be organized in the school on Friday and Saturday,           

October 18th and 19th. The group list and the names with timing will be informed you              

on Tuesday, October 15th.  Wishing you all the best for the homework during your                   

Dasara Vacation. 
 

By nurturing confidence in primary students, we set them up for success in academics,         

social relationships, and beyond! 

 

Would you like: 
 

1. Confidence - building activities for primary students? 

2. Strategies for overcoming shyness or anxiety? 

3. Parent - teacher collaboration ideas? 


